
COS COB SCHOOL 
WEEK AT A GLANCE 

OCTOBER 14-18 
 

 
 

Monday, October 14  SCHOOL IS OPEN 
     Special Education Parent Coffee, 8:30 a.m.  
     in the Learning Commons             
 
Tuesday, October 15  Advanced Band Rehearsal, 8:00 a.m. 

COGAT Testing – Grade 2, 9:00 a.m. 
 

Wednesday, October 16  Advanced Orchestra Rehearsal, 7:50 a.m. 
     Felix Pitre – Story & Songs of Latin America 
     9:00 Grades K-2 
     10:15 Grades 3-5 
 
Thursday, October 17  Chorus Rehearsal, 8:00 a.m. 
 
Friday, October 18   Ambassador Meeting, 8:00 a.m. 
     Ruben Marroquin – Weaving Workshop with Grades 2 & 4 
Parents please take note… 

 
 CLOSED ON MONDAY, OCTOBER 14TH 

 
The Cos Cob Library is closed on Monday, October 14th 



FROM OUR PRINCIPAL: 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you to all of the parents that supported our Fun Run.  It was great seeing so many of 
you here cheering on the students. The students loved the daily challenges, the special 
incentives and it looks like I will be getting multiple pies in the face again this year as promised 
to the students. What a special treat our students had when Johnny Tsunami from the videos 
sent a personalized message to Cos Cob students.  The kids went wild.    
         
I know I sound like a broken record, but for the sake of all of our Cos Cob Community, please 
do not pull into the front circle to drop off your children in the morning from 8:15-8:45 a.m.  
Buses are dropping off students and children are walking to school.  I have spoken to parents 
about this and please realize that the answer is not to pull into the staff parking lot either.  The 
parking lot is for staff only and especially in the afternoon it is not safe with cars pulling in and 
out.  We have staff that are at two schools and many times there is no spaces for them.   
Thank you for helping with this.   
 
On Sunday, October 27th the Cos Cob Chorus will sing the National Anthem at the Bridgeport 
Sound Tigers game.  In advance of the game, Storm, the Sound Tigers mascot made a special 
visit to our students this week.  Go to the Cos Cob PTA website if you are interested in 
purchasing tickets.  

 
 
Congratulations to all who submitted artwork for the yearbook & directory.  We certainly have 
some talented artists.  The winners are: 

1st Place (Yearbook Front Cover): Ella Burchell 
2nd Place (Yearbook Back Cover): Brianna Cipollone 

3rd Place (Directory Front Cover): Cole Ewen 
4th Place (Directory Back Cover): Anthony Sclafani 

Gene 



UPCOMING EVENTS - MARK YOUR CALENDAR: 

Shanda McCloskey – Author Visit (Grades 1 & 2) – October 21st  

COS COB SCHOOL’S FALL FESTIVAL – OCTOBER 25TH 

Sound Tigers Game – October 27th 

Grade 5 Ropes Course Field Trip – October 30th 

Halloween Parade – October 31st at 2:30 p.m. 

Picture Re-Takes – November 4th

Election Day – NO SCHOOL – November 5th 

Greenwich Symphony Concert at GHS for grades 4 & 5 – November 7th 

First Marking Period Closes – November 8th 

FROM THE COMMUNITY: 

FREE Environmental Lecture Series 
October - November 2019 

The solution to climate change is like a puzzle. All of the pieces are required to solve it. Learn 
about each of them on every Wednesday of our environmental lecture series to gather the 
tools and the knowledge to help your family and the community get prepared.  A Wednesday-
Night Environmental Lecture Series on Climate Change at several locations in Greenwich.  For 
more information see,Environment Flyer. 

For a Spooktacular evening of frightful family fun. 
Saturday, October 19 (rain date Sunday, October 20) 

Greenwich Botanical Center 
130 Bible Street, Cos Cob 

Visit Ghouls in the Garden for more information. 

https://greenwichbotanicalcenter.org/event/ghouls-in-the-garden/
https://www.greenwichct.gov/DocumentCenter/View/13200/Environmental-Lecture-Series-Flyer


 

 
 

OGRCC Annual Sailboat Regatta 
Monday, October 20th 

1-4 p.m. at Binney Park 
For more information visit Sailboat Regatta 

 

FROM THE DISTRICT: 

BOE Candidate Forum will take place on Tuesday October 15th at Central Middle School from 
7 -  9pm. We are co-hosting the Forum with the Greenwich League of Women Voters.  The 
Forum will be moderated by Jara Burnett of the Greenwich League.  A non-partisan PTA 
Council panel will choose questions from written submissions by the PTA’s and Council 
Committees.  Christina Downey (D), Gaetane Francis (D), and Karen Hirsh (D), Joe Kelly (R) and 
Karen Kowalski (R) will participate.  

https://www.myogrcc.org/programs/special-events/

